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CenturyLink
1600 7th Avenue, Room 1506
Seattle, Washington  98191
Phone: (206) 345-1574
Facsimile (206) 343-4040

Lisa A. Anderl
Senior Associate General Counsel
Regulatory Law Department



March 27, 2014


Via E-mail and Overnight Mail



[bookmark: InsertAddress]Mr. Steven King, Executive Director and Secretary
Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW
P.O. Box 47250
Olympia, WA  98504-7250

	Re:	Docket No. UT-950200
		Service Quality Reports

[bookmark: _DV_M1]Dear Mr. King:

CenturyLink has been filing its monthly service quality reports with a reference to this docket number.  Upon review, it appears as though the docket reference is no longer relevant to the obligation to file service quality reports, which is now contained in WAC 480-120-439.  CenturyLink will continue to file service quality reports as required, but we will no longer be referencing this particular docket number.  In the future, service quality reports will only reference Docket No. UT-921192.

Sincerely,



Lisa A. Anderl

LAA/jga

cc:	Jennifer Cameron-Rulkowski
	Lisa Gafken


